
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Saline County Planning Board will conduct a public hearing on Thursday, March 

9th, 2023 at 5:30, in Courtroom #3 at the Saline County Courthouse. The purpose of the 

meeting will be to consider revising the Saline County Subdivision Rules and 

Regulations (“Rules”) pertaining to the definition of Subdivision. A copy of the proposed 

Rule change may be obtained in the office of the Saline County Planning Board 

Coordinator, 5555 Cynamide Road, Benton, Arkansas 72015  

 

 


